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New notification procedure for notifying biocidal products in 
Germany from 1 January 2022 

Existing notifications will be transferred to the new notification procedure. They should be 
supplemented with new information (see below) by the applicants.  

- For biocidal products notified before 26 August 2021, a resubmission with new 
requirements is required by 31 March 2022.  

- For all biocidal products notified after that date the resubmission should be done by 
31 March of the second calendar year following the notification  

Additional information required for resubmission or new notifications: 

1. Active substance concentration in the biocidal product. 
2. When the active substance(s) in the biocidal product have been approved under 

the BPR and when the biocidal product dossier is under evaluation, the details of the 
BPR registration (e.g. case number (from R4BP), date of submission, type of 
authorization) need to be provided.  

3. Confirmation that the active substance supplier is on Art95 list. Documentation is not 
required at notification, but the notifier must be able to provide prove to the 
monitoring authorities when they request it. 

4. Efficacy of the product for the claimed uses should be available on request, but not 
submitted at the notification procedure.  

Updating and communicating information on biocidal products: 

• Applicants will have to update their notifications if there are changes to the 
information provided without delay. 

• Confirmation of the notification must be done every two years. 
• A notification procedure according to which the annual quantity of biocidal 

products made available on the market or exported on the market in Germany must 
be submitted. The notification must be made electronically by 31 March of each year 
to BAUA. This will be available from the beginning of 2022.  

Adjustment of electronic form to submit notifications 

• The new requirements require some changes to the existing electronic form.  
• The old electronic form will no longer be available from 27/12/2021.  

 

More information can be found via the following link: 
https://www.baua.de/DE/Themen/Anwendungssichere-Chemikalien-und-
Produkte/Chemikalienrecht/Biozide/Biozid-Meldeverordnung-neu.html  

 


